8:30 a.m. Service - (BCP) Page 67
The First Reading: Isaiah 6.1–8
Psalm: 29
Refrain:   Ascribe to the Lord glory and strength.
The Holy Gospel: John 3:1–17
Collect

Father, we praise you: through your Word and Holy Spirit you created all things. You reveal your salvation in all the world by sending to us Jesus Christ, the Word made flesh. Through your Holy Spirit you give us a share in your life and love. Fill us with the vision of your glory, that we may

always serve and praise you, Father, Son, and Holy Spirit, one God, for ever and ever. Amen.
Prayer over the Gifts

Living God, receive all we offer you this day. Grant that hearing your word and responding to your Spirit, we

may share in your divine life. We ask this in the name of Jesus Christ the Lord. Amen.
10:30 a.m. Service - PWRDF

See Handout

**********

Pre- Authorized Giving's
Direct debit is a simple and safe way for you to contribute to the ministry of our church. It is easy, safe, confidential and under your control. Join the many others in our parish who have signed up for direct deposit. Forms are available at the back of the church. Simply complete the form and return with a voided cheque or drop by the parish office. 

Hall Rental

We would like to inform parishioners that we still have some evening and weekend space available for rental in our hall. Our facility has proven to be ideal for showers, birthday parties and other group activities. Cost of rental is $150.  For available dates please contact the Parish office at 834 2336. 
Pastoral Visitation

Reverend Jolene is more than happy to receive invitations for pastoral visits. If you would like for her to visit at your home or would like to meet in the parish office please contact Reverend Jolene in person, at home 834-5226 or you may email her at jolenepeters1@gmail.com If you are making a request on behalf of someone else please ensure that person has been asked for a visit beforehand as not everyone who needs a pastoral visit wants one. The same is true for someone you know who may be in hospital.

The sick 

If you know someone that is sick and would like to be placed on the sick list, contact the Parish Office.  Please ensure that you have their permission for their name to be printed in the bulletin before calling the office. Please let us know when they are well enough to be removed from our prayer list.
CBS/Paradise Food Bank is in need of the following:

Canned Fruit, 3 pkg Powered Juice, Canned Sandwich Meats (Chicken, Turkey, Ham (not Tuna)), Tin Soups, Jello and Chef Boyardee.  The Food Bank gratefully accepts for any financial donation, big or small.

Recyclables
In an effort to promote environmental stewardship and at the same time add a little extra revenue to our books, we have an account for recyclables at the Green Depot in Manuels. The account name is 8342336. You can drop off your recyclables Monday to Saturday at the Depot. However, if it would be easier, feel free to bring your recyclables on Sunday morning and we will look after them for you.
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The Bulletin is given to the Glory of God

and in Thanksgiving of our 

45th Wedding Anniversary 

By

Cliff & Effie Fowler
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Dear Friends,

I extend a warm welcome to you this morning. I am delighted to hold a special PWRDF service at 10:30am this morning. The focus of this service is on the Maternal, Newborn and Child Health Program that is run through the Primates World Relief and Development Fund. I pray this will be a learning experience for all ages. I am thankful to Maxine Reccord-Pinhorn for her continued work and dedication to PWRDF within our parish and beyond. 

I extend our thanks and best wishes to Amanda Dawe-Ledwell who will be taking a break from playing the organ in the parish as Amanda, Matthew and Grace await the birth of their baby. I offer thanks to Brenda Hollett who will once again be joining us over the next few months. We are so very grateful for their gift of music and the ministry they hold in our parish.
Every Blessing,

Reverend Jolene 
Anglican Cycle of Prayer

PRAY for: The Anglican Church of Korea

Tri-Diocesan  Intercessions

Parish of  Greenspond/Newtown/Pound Cove

Rector-


The Rev. Cindy Graham

Parish of Harbour Breton

Rector-


The Rev. Bruce Vallis

The Sick
Pamela
 Kaiden    Rosie   Christine    Edith


Sunday Duties for Sunday, June 3rd  
Please check your schedules to ensure accuracy.

	Sidespersons
	Sound
	Counting
	Readers

	Team 2

Lori C.


	Bob Dawe


	Jim S.
	Team 10

Ron S.


A donation has been given to the Glory of God and in Loving Memory of: 

Roderick & Millie Baker 

by 

Morely F. Hodder
A donation has been given to the Cemetery Fund to the Glory of God and in Loving Memory of 

Husband, Henry Chaytor 

by 

Bev
A donation has been given to the Glory of God and in Loving Memory of:
Helen Metcalfe

by 

Cecil Murdoch

A donation has been given to the Old Church Fund to the Glory of God and in Loving Memory of 

Gilbert Cake 

by 

Carolyn & Jim Hodder
Thank You 

A big thank you to all who contributed to the ACW No Bake Cake during the month of April. A total of $1200.00 was raised and given to the parish
Spring Clean Up

Please join us on Saturday June 2nd at 9:00am as we take part in the town of CBS Three hour Clean Up Challenge and do a spring clean up of the grounds around the church. We will also be cleaning around and inside our Old Historical Church. Please let Reverend Jolene know if you will be able to help by Sunday May 27th. 

Memorial Hymn Sing

Mark your calendars for Sunday June 10th and join us for a memorial hymn sing as we celebrate the memory of our loved ones who have departed this life. Please take your information/sponsor sheet from the back of the church or ask Reverend Jolene or Shirley Glynn for a form. 
 

Confirmation Class

This years Confirmation Class are sponsoring PWRDF by collecting donations towards Special Delivery Kits. These kits help reduce the transmission of bacteria and disease during childbirth in Burundi by ensuring every baby is born with a fresh, unused delivery kit. Each clean delivery kit includes A bar of soap, plastic drawsheet, scalpel, umbilical cord tape, cotton cloth, latex gloves, tablet bag for medication and instruction sheets for danger signs in mom and baby. If you would like to help the Confirmation Class with this project you can make a donation in a plain envelope marked PWRDF Special Delivery kit and put it in the collection plate or pass it on to Reverend Jolene.   We thank you for the continued support of PWRDF in our parish and I thank Maxine Reccord- Pinhorn for her continued dedication, guidance and leadership of PWRDF in our parish
